
The Sisters of Our Lady of Usambara
are a growing congregation of over
600 African nuns, whose work is
caring for the needs of the poorest
and most deprived people in the

north eastern of Tanzania. 

Their ministries include teaching
religious education to people,

providing services to the poor and
the sick and educating young people
in schools and colleges. Additionally,

they provide food and shelter to
poor, as well as run orphanages for

helpless.
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HOW TO SUPPORT:
Pray for our brothers & sisters in the
missions. 
To learn more about the mission visit
https://tinyurl.com/usambara24
Check: Please make checks payable to your
parish.
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Thank you for your prayers and generosity!
wmo@archmil.org | 414-758-2280 | https://www.archmil.org/offices/world-mission.htm


